
                          Alverton School

The Woodland Nursery 
Welcome to a new term at The Woodland nursery. You may 
have noticed a few changes to our setting! We are delighted 
with the work that has happened over the Summer and are 
excited to be working closely with the Woodland team. 
Over the next few weeks we will all be finding our feet and 
getting to know the children across the setting. We will be 
doing lots of getting to know you activities as well as 
ensuring that the children feel safe and secure within the 
setting-knowing all the adults who will be caring for them 
as well as learning the names of LOTS of new friends!

Please make sure EVERYTHING 
is named. We cannot guarantee 
that belongings or clothing will 
be returned without it. We’ll do 
our best but appreciate all the 
help we can get! 

Your child will need a pair of named wellies 
everyday, ideally which can be left in the 
setting as we are out and about in our lovely 
gardens and woodland an awful lot. Equally, 
as the weather gets wetter and colder you 
may want to provide your child with their 
own set of waterproof trousers which can 
be left on their peg.

If you have any queries or concerns 
we are happy to help. Please see a 
member of staff in the morning at 
drop off time if it is a quick query . If 
you feel you need longer, then please 
make an appointment for the end of 
the school day (3.30pm) 
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We are the Little Owls !


